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When releasing responses to previous LGOIMA requests, names and contact details of individual 

requestors will be withheld to protect their privacy. 

Information requested by the media, lobby groups, public sector organisations and MPs will always 
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20 May 2022 
 
Resilient Organisations 
 
Via Email:  

 

Dear 

Official information request for Local Road Access Classification Data in Emergencies 

I refer to your official information request dated 18 May 2022 for Local road access classification data 

in emergencies.  

You have asked for the following information:  

1. How is information about local road access classification in emergencies determined and 

gathered by your organisation, and by whom? 

Information is provided through a number of sources, staff inspections, public notification, 

contractor inspections, CDEM notification, Waka Kotahi. 

2. What format is this local road access classification data stored in? 

All council road asset information is stored in RAM which aligns with all NZ District councils 

and is an NZTA requirement. In regards to road closures etc this is published during an event 

via CDEM website and social media postings.  

3. Where provided, how regularly is local road closure information (open/closed) updated on 

your website? 

As new data is available, no specific upload schedule. We primarily align this information with 

the NZTA website and is made available through the CDEM website and social media posts. 

There is no charge in supplying this information to you. 

Council has adopted a Proactive Release Policy and accordingly may publish LGOIMA responses on 
the Council Website at https://www.westlanddc.govt.nz/lgoima-responses.  The collection and use of 
personal information by the Westland District Council is regulated by the Privacy Act 2020. Westland 
District Council's Privacy Statement is available on our website here  

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Mary-anne Bell, Senior 

Administration Officer at LGOIMA@westlanddc.govt.nz, 03 756 9091. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Simon Bastion | Chief Executive 

SB/MB 
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